MEMBERSHIP REPORT
CIRCULAR KEYS CHORUS
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
22 OCTOBER 2015


Since our last MT meeting the remaining 7 Bellas have been steadily working their way through the audition process. 

Unfortunately Michelle Walker who had been very keen to continue with the Chorus following the culmination of the Bellas course had to pull out due to the constraints of having two young children.

Marisa Hissey also indicated that she was eager to continue but despite me sending her a couple of emails I have not heard any further from her.  

At this stage Lissa Lao, Jen Senior, Susan Gray, Lesley Russell and Cherry Ingleton have passed their initial auditions and are now working on the next stage of learning our competition songs.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rose and Anastasia Edwards are still to audition but seem enthusiastic to continue.

Attendance has averaged at 45 members each rehearsal over the period since my last report.  

It appears that my request for members to log onto the website more regularly has been heeded with most members having logged on in the past one to two weeks.

Lyn Howells
Membership Chair


